
 

 

 

The South Point Local Board of Education met in special session on 

January 1, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. via video conference to discuss 

reopening schools after the Christmas holiday.  The following 

members were present:    Mrs. Adams, Ms. Keatley, Mr. Nuckols, and 

Mr. Parker.  Mrs. Thacker was absent. 

 

01-21 TREASURER APPOINTED FOR MINUTES 

 

Mr. Nuckols moved second by Ms. Keatley that due to the absence of 

Mrs. Baker, to appoint TJ Howard as Treasurer to record minutes of 

the special meeting.  

 

The vote was:  Mrs. Adams, yea; Ms. Keatley, yea; Mr. Nuckols, yea; 

Mr. Parker, yea; Mrs. Thacker, absent.             

Motion carried.   

 

02-21 VIRTUAL CLASSES THROUGH JANUARY 11, 2021 

  

Mr. Nuckols moved second by Mrs. Adams due to safety concerns to 

hold virtual classes for all school buildings for the five days 

following Christmas break.  Students will return to class on January 

11, 2021 in accordance with the District’s COVID-19 reopening plan.   

 

The vote was:  Mrs. Adams, yea; Ms. Keatley, no; Mr. Nuckols, yea; 

Mr. Parker, yea; Mrs. Thacker, absent.             

Motion carried.   

 

03-21 ADJOURN 

 

Mrs. Adams moved second by Ms. Keatley to adjourn the meeting. 

 

The vote was:  Mrs. Adams, yea; Ms. Keatley, yea; Mr. Nuckols, yea; 

Mr. Parker, yea; Mrs. Thacker, absent.             

Motion carried.   

   

 

 

 

 

 

____________________  ______________________ 

PRESIDENT     TREASURER 


